Lenart, Brett

From: Vanda Shadigian <vshadigian@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 4:35 PM

To: Planning

Cc: Cheng, Christopher

Subject: 1301 Morningside Drive Question

Good afternoon,

I have a question regarding the zoning for 1301 Morningside Drive which is zoned R1C.

Are there any other homes in Ann Arbor which have received "special exception use" for a childcare center in
a fully residential neighborhood? If so, can you please let me know how many, if there is a list of these
including their business name and addresses, as well as the number of children and caretakers allowed at
these child care centers.

Thank you for your response.

Best regards,

Vanda Shadigian

1315 Morningside Drive
Ann Arbor, Ml



